
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
To: Hart, Brendabhart@budget.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/14/2014 10:05:52 AM
Subject: Re: Governor won’t oppose $12 million for South Carolina State

     Sure - thanks.

CLS

On Aug 14, 2014, at 9:58 AM, "Hart, Brenda" <bhart@budget.sc.gov> wrote:


We have not received any information from SCSU about the recommendations of the Blue Ribbon 
Committee or what was approved by the Board of Trustees (surprise, surprise).  Would you like for me to 
request a copy of the loan?

http://thetandd.com/news/local/governor-won-t-oppose-million-for-south-carolina-
state/article_049364e0-2365-11e4-bd8a-0019bb2963f4.html

Brenda

 
Brenda E. Hart
Interim Director
Executive Budget Office
1205 Pendleton Street
529 Edgar  A. Brown Building
Columbia, SC 29201
Telephone: 803.734.2149
E-Mail: bhart@budget.sc.gov
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